DOMESTIC DEFENSE ELEMENTRY AND SECONDARY SCHOOLS
CDR WILLIAM C. McCOOL ELEMENTARY - MIDDLE SCHOOL
BLDG 4175
PSC 455, BOX 168
FPO AP 96540-1054

June 5, 2009
To: Mr. Stephen C. Dormer
From: Mr. Stan Chop

Subject: Letter of Appreciation Regarding the McCool School Cafeteria
Operation

As the year draws to a close, | wish to thank you and your staff regarding the
excellent food service that has been provided the students, teachers, and staff
members of McCool Elementary Middle School during school year 2008-2009.
We had had an unusually busy year as we moved and settled into our new
facility; however, the cafeteria staff never seemed to miss a beat as we made the
transition.

| particularly wish to recognize Jocelyn Juaneza, Connie Muega, Rhodora Lintag,
Dolores Villanueva, Josephine Napiza and Peter Cruz for never hesitating to do
whatever they can to meet the needs of our kindergarten through eighth grade
students. Your and your staff's willingness to collaborate with Mr. Scantlan and
me has been much appreciated. The ever-present smiles of the cafeteria staff
make the lunchroom experience at McCool School a pleasure for students,
teachers and administrators.

I'll miss my daily visits/chats with your staff as | begin my retirement. | hope all
have a restful summer!

Sincerely,

ST_Clm

Stan Chop
Principal, McCool Elementary/ Middle School



